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30th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Christmas Shows 
We can’t wait to hear our children sing and see them smiling on stage again! At the time of writing, we are 
following Government Guidance that shows can go ahead with caution. I must advise that this could change at 
any time and we will update you if there are any changes needed.  
 
Therefore our current arrangements are as follows: 

 One adult only can attend per performing child – a ticket will be given with your child’s name and class 
on and must be shown on arrival. Do not swap tickets or try to bring in other people. Small children 
and babies must be in push chairs or on laps. High school siblings cannot attend in addition to the one 
adult. 

 All adults MUST wear a mask or show medical evidence why they can’t. 
 Anyone coughing will be asked to leave. Do not attend with a high fever or loss of sense of taste or 

smell. 
 

We will not be filming or live streaming the shows as not all children have permission and it causes disruption 
to seating and performing. The doors will remain open for ventilation. 

 Morning Afternoon 

Monday 13th  December Year 2, parents be seated by 
9.15am 

Year 3 and 4 show  
Performance for  YEAR 3 parents by seated 
by 2.15pm, entry from 2.00pm 

Tuesday 14th December Year 1, parents be seated by 
9.15am 

Year 3 and 4 show  
Performance for  YEAR 4 parents by seated 
by 2.15pm, entry from 2.00pm 

Wednesday 15th 
December 

Reception, parents be seated 
by 9.15am 

Year 5 and 6 show  
Performance for  YEAR 5 parents by seated 
by 2.15pm, entry from 2.00pm 

Thursday 16th December  Year 5 and 6 show  
Performance for  YEAR 6 parents by seated 
by 2.15pm, entry from 2.00pm 

 
We are sure that you will be working with us to allow these events to go ahead respectfully for all. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Karen Kondo 
Headteacher 
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